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Comments: I am in full support of these semi permanent proposed winter shelters, they would open up safe

learning spaces for those venturing into the backcountry, and with the correct waste facilities would not have

great impact on the surrounding areas. While the sleeping quarters can be more private, they should act also as

a warming hut for others traveling in the backcountry in the area, and should not be allowed to turn people away

in unsafe conditions. 


